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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
You need to increase revenue. Eliminating fees for residents and then making it up by 
increasing fees on non residents is a no win for New Mexico.  You’ll become more of a drive 
thru state for non residents or push non residents to stay in national forest campgrounds.   All 
users should pay to use state parks including residents. 
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